
                             

                            Representing the towns of Shelton, Milford, Orange, Stratford, Derby, and Ansonia CT. 

    
 
    March 20, 2014 
 

 
The HREC meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 25 at 6:30 in Shelton has been cancelled. 
 
 
 
 
Bob Gesullo, Chairman, Shelton,  
Lori Romick, Vice-Chair, Milford,  

bobge@sbcglobal.net,   Phone: 203-929-6957 
lromick@optonline.net,   Cell: 203-214-4637 

William Rock, Stratford, 203-377-653 
William Rohland, Derby 
Scott Corner (Member-at-Large)       
William Urban, Ansonia, 203-735-2341 
(Vacant) , Orange 
 
www.TheHREC.org 
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